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NETUBA TRADE AWARD 2015, AND THE WINNER IS:

During a crowded event last week at the City Hall of Rotterdam, hosted by Rotterdam Mayor Aboutaleb and attended by
the Turkish and Dutch ambassador, representatives of Dis Ekonomik Iliskiler Kurulu (DEIK) and many high level
representatives of Dutch and Turkish business environment, the NETUBA Trade Award 2015 was presented to Organik
Kimiya. Organik Kimya and TNO Healthy Living were selected as candidate winners by a neutral jury.

The NETUBA Trade Award is granted every two years, to a company, organization or person who has remarkably
contributed to the economic, trade and/or investment relation between the Netherlands and Turkey. Organik Kimya is the
first Turkish company that won the award. The company is a specialist in the production and distribution of chemicals.

Mr. Emre Kaya, received the award on behalf of the board of directors of Organik Kimya. In his speech he stated that the
company is honored and humbled to have received the NETUBA Trade Award. The board of directors see this award as a
testimony to their role as a bridge between the countries of the Netherlands and Turkey. He expressed that Organik
Kimya highly appreciates the awareness of NETUBA for taking notice of the commitment & success of Organik Kimya.

Netherlands Turkey Business Association (NETUBA) and Dis Ekonomik Iliskiler Kurulu (DEIK) are official partners in the
Turkish Dutch Business Council. In this council, they work closely together to support and develop bilateral trade and
investment relations between Turkey and The Netherlands. The Turkish Dutch Business Council will present it's long term
program within some weeks.

NETUBA especially wishes to thank Mayor Ahmed Aboutaleb and City Hall for hosting this event and H.E. Ambassador
Ron Keller, H.E. Ambassador Sadik Arslan, Bart Jan Koopman (CEO Fenedex) and Osman Okyay (DEIK) for their support,
co-operation and being part of the jury. We also would like to thank the participants and we hope to see you at our next
event.

For impression of the event click here

More information: info@netuba.nl




